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PUBLIC ADVISORY NO. 15-2019 
 
 
 

SEC ADVISORIES ON THE PROLIFERATION OF ONLINE INVESTMENT SCAMS 
 
 

The Philippine Consulate General in Chicago informs the business community and 

the Filipino-American community in the U.S. Midwest that the Philippine Securities and 

Exchange Commission (SEC), through the Department of Foreign Affairs Office of the 

Undersecretary for International Economic Relations, has issued the attached advisories 

regarding illegal investment-taking activities, in the light of the recent proliferation of 

alleged investment scams/schemes online.  

 

The advisories, which are also posted on the SEC website, warn the public about 

illegal investment-taking activities and urge the public to be more cautious when engaging 

in investment activities. The attached SEC advisories identify entities that are not 

authorized to solicit investments from the public, and provide tips on how to avoid 

investment scams.  

 

Should you have information regarding the operation of the identified entities, 

please contact the SEC Enforcement and Protection Department at telephone numbers 

+632-818-6337 and +632-818-5324, or email the Consulate at 

economic.pcg@gmail.com.  
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